Northumbria Police and Crime Panel
Draft Police and Crime Plan for Northumbria 2013-18
Report to the Police and Crime Commissioner

Northumbria Police and Crime Panel on 22 March 2013 considered the Police and Crime
Commissioner’s draft Police and Crime Plan for Northumbria 2013-18.

The Panel noted and commented upon the contents of the plan and generally supported
its objectives.
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